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          Thursday 20th June 2024 

Summer Disco – Friday 5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
We are very excited to announce our Summer Disco will be held on Friday 5th July. Our discos 
are always great fun for all! 
 
The disco will be run in 3 phases: 
 
Years R & 1 – 3.45pm – 4.45pm 
Years 2, 3 and 4 – 5pm – 6pm 
Years 5 and 6 – 6.15pm -7.15pm 
 
 
Tickets are now available to purchase via Arbor for £3. If you are having difficulty accessing this 
please let us know. Tickets for the disco will close Monday 1st July. 
 
There will be awesome music, dancing, games and photo’s with props. We will also have some items 
to purchase available for the children for some small change, much like we do at our fetes: 
 
• Sweet and snacks 
• Face paints. Glitter and tattoos 
• Glow sticks 
• Fun items 
 
All of the proceeds will go towards adding more to our OPAL playtimes to help it continue to grow and 
for us to provide even more to the children at their playtimes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Disco team! 
 


